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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 10:24 PM


To: Evan Sawyer - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: status of effects section


I haven't seen those sections to know details, besides to know that Jeff's is long and he isn't done yet, and that


Brian and Joe used the 2009 format/structure. so they may not get to a point. Jeff tends to over-do, so keep that


context point in mind.


I took a look at yours just a bit ago and see that you did cover each of the ops for each of the species. I think I


did expect to see a bit more as it gets fleshed out to the effect to the species. But again, it's worth it to have more


on the effects that we are more concerned about, and do whatever we can to at least minimally address the


others, rather than miss them completely, if that's all we can do given the time constraints. Some of that is going


to be identified during review because others will help discern which parts need to be beefed up.


At this point, I don't think it will help to stress too much about how yours compares to others. There's plenty


more to do, so stick with the plan and stay as consistent as you can in an effort to get it all done. We'll work


things in during another pass.


It's becoming clear to me that we'll constantly be updating sections to the end...even my own. This is its state for


now, and it will evolve as more people help you figure out how to shape it. You're doing ok!


No go get 'em, tiger! ;)


Cathy


On Tue, Mar 26, 2019 at 10:10 PM Evan Sawyer - NOAA Federal <evan.sawyer@noaa.gov> wrote:


So I was working on the effects section and I looked at the American and Delta divisions and they’re pretty


different from what I've written. It’s weird but now I feel like my section is inadequate (kinda down about that)


but that the American and Delta sections never get to a point?


On Tuesday, March 26, 2019, Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov> wrote:


I'll take a look later tonight!


On Mar 26, 2019, at 4:48 PM, Evan Sawyer - NOAA Federal <evan.sawyer@noaa.gov> wrote:


Hey Cathy,


my latest version of the Sacramento effects section is on the shared drive if you want to look at


it. I'm not asking for revisions as I don't have time to add them? just pointing it out so that you


you know it's there?


I'll get back to it later tonight.


Evan
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--
Evan Bing Sawyer,

Natural Resource Management Specialist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: (916) 930-3656

Evan.Sawyer@noaa.gov

www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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